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D e a r M r . K l e i n : 

W e are pleased to submit the three volume f inal report of the Pa r lby Creek-Buffa lo L a k e 
Wate r Management Project Review Board . 

The project has generated a great deal of local and regional interest and this was reflected 
i n the excellent turnout at the publ ic hearings held i n A l i x M a y 21 and 22 ,1991 . The 
Rev iew B o a r d i s satisfied that the concerns of the publ ic were adequately reflected i n the 
presentations at the hearings. The Board was pleased to receive a total of 56 submissions 
and was favourably impressed by the qual i ty of these submissions. 

W e believe the publ ic hear ing process used to examine this project was a valuable exercise 
and we t rust that i t w i l l be employed again. 

W e have appreciated the opportunity to serve on this Review B o a r d and trust that our 
conclusions w i l l address the concerns and issues ra ised by the project. T h i s report bears the 
signatures of a l l members of the Review B o a r d which attests to unan imi ty i n endorsement 
of its contents. 

D o n Thorne R o n Pe i luck C h a r l i e W e i r 


